From: Gielniewski, Margaret <gielniewski.margaret@epa.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, October 17, 2017 4:28 PM
To: Paulson.Robert
Cc: Jennifer Hagen (jhagen@naturalrt.com); Jennifer Knoepfle; ‘Regina.Bayer@CH2M.com’;

huck.raddemann@ch2m.com; Olson, Beth J - DNR; DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR; Bougie, Cheryl - DNR;
Fitzpatrick, William - DNR; Killian, James - DNR

Subject: South Focus Area Sampling--Push to Monday, October 23, 2017

Hello Bob,

| would LOVE to accommodate your sample start date of October 19, but it’s just not possible for oversight purposes.

If you had provided us the 3-D model to play with earlier than today, and given us notice that sampling would start this
week Thursday, we could have been prepared.

EPA also needs access to the cores. Please put those on the share site asap so we can begin review and see your
rationale for why you chose the locations that were selected.

For future sampling, we need more than just 24hr turn-around-time for sample location review, and more than 48 hour
notice of sampling start date so we can get oversight coverage.

Plan to start sampling in the south focus area on Monday, October 23, pending core data availability. We will have
comments to you by COB Friday if we get the shared data before noon tomorrow.

| understand the limited sampling season that remains. Pushing sampling 3 days should not make a major difference for
sampling, but will make a world of difference for EPA and DNR to understand the locations that were chosen and allow

us input.

Please provide us the field person’s contact information, and the estimated duration of the sampling (Oct. 23- Nov.
37?). Are we including weekends?

Thank you for your cooperation.

Best regards,
Margaret





